
The FPP is administered by the New Jersey State Agriculture 
Development Committee (“agency”).  The agency is seeking a 

qualified equine, legal and/or financial expert within the equine industry 
to advise and assist in developing standards that will be used to assess 

and identify what aspects of equine operations constitute equine production 
activities, versus those that constitute equine service, or other related non-

production activities.   

 The outcome of this effort will assist the agency in more thoroughly understanding the equine industry, 
with particular focus on the hunter-jumper sector, so that the agency can properly support and 
characterize equine activities on preserved farmland. 

 The assignment will include analysis of a specified equine hunter-jumper operation, including 
examination of pertinent financial records and a review of farm-specific practices and records to 
ascertain production versus non-production activities occurring on the farm. 

A formal Request for Proposal (RFP) for these services will be released in September 2022.  If you or your 
company are interested in submitting a proposal, please download the RFP synopsis from the agency’s 
website by using the QR code below, or visit bit.ly/RFPsynopsis

Please direct any questions or inquiries to: 
Charles Roohr, 
Chief of Agricultural Resources
609-913-6566
charles.roohr@ag.nj.gov
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to assist in the
 Development of Standards to Assess Activities Occurring on Equine Farms, 

PARTICULARLY within the HUNTER/JUMPER SECTOR of the Equine Industry 


